
 

 

In accordance with communications sent by Exstream Software prior to its acquisition by HP, this 

notice is to remind you that ongoing support and maintenance of Dialogue version 4.0, and any 

related software components, will reach end of life with the general availability release of HP 

Exstream 7.0. Support cases for Dialogue 4.0 submitted to HP after this event will not be 

processed.  

 

HP is committed to the success of your business and as such, strongly recommends that you 

immediately consider upgrading your Exstream application(s) to a more recent version of the HP 

Exstream platform. If necessary, please work with your HP Exstream Account Manager to ensure 

you have a solution plan in place before the obsolescence of Dialogue 4.0.  

 

The complete HP Exstream version support and obsolescence policy can be found in the HP 

Exstream Support Guide located at www.hp.com/go/exstreamsupportresources.  

 

If you have additional questions, please contact your HP Account Team or HP Exstream Support 

at exstreamca@hp.com, who will be pleased to assist you. Alternatively, please visit 

www.hpexstream.com for general product information. 
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